
8 May 2019 

Ms Christine Allen 
Director, Energy Network Licensing and Compliance 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) 
PO Box K35 
HAYMARKET POST SHOP NSW 1240	

Dear Ms Allen 

Thank you for providing Ausgrid with the opportunity to provide comment on the Public Lighting 
Code - Draft reporting manual. 

We recognise the importance our customers, the community and other stakeholders place on 
public lighting. Public reporting of our performance against the Public Lighting Code will 
increase transparency and help us improve the delivery of this important public function. We 
support the draft reporting manual, as proposed by IPART, in its current format. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Amir Moayedzadeh, Lighting 
Manager on  

Yours sincerely, 

Paul Cahill 
Head of Customer Experience 




